
 
 
 
 

 
Town Hall Meeting 
 
 
A Town Hall Meeting is being held on June 
18th!  Come and learn more about what 
Council and Administration have planned 
for this year and have a chance to give us 
your direct feedback! 
 
 
 
Reminder – Regular Council Meetings are 
open to the public for observation.  If you 
wish to bring something forward to 
council and discuss it with them, simply 
contact the office at least one week prior 
to the meeting to be added to the Agenda.  
 
 

 
Spray Park 

 
 
We are excited to once again turn on the spray park for the 
summer! Opening day is Saturday, June 14, 2025, weather 
permitting.  
 
Hours: Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday & Sunday 
             11am-7pm 
 
Please ensure that all children are supervised at all times 
and that they are not sitting or climbing on the equipment. 
 

 
 

 

VILLAGE NEWS 
Village of Sedley Newsletter         June 2025 



Summer Reminders 
 
With the warm weather arriving, there are few things you should keep in mind: 
 

 Watering Schedule 
o The Watering Schedule for the Village is an Odd/Even Calendar Days Schedule.  If 

your home is an odd number, then you water on odd calendar days of the 
month.  If it is an even number, then you water on even calendar days of the 
month.  This schedule is effective immediately.   

 Clear Sidewalks 
o Please make sure to trim your bushes and shrubs away from the sidewalk! When 

the sidewalks are infringed upon, it greatly reduces accessibility and safety for 
pedestrians.  

 ATVs &Golf Carts 
o ATVs and golf carts are NOT to be driven within the Village.  You can fuel up your 

ATV at the store and take your fun out of town.  Unlicensable vehicles are not 
permitted as per Sedley’s ATV bylaw and The All Terrain Vehicles Act. 

 Fires 
o Just a reminder that only clean wood is allowed to be burned in outside fire pits.  

No garbage, plastics, oil or toxic materials! 
 Campers and Trailers 

o It’s camping season!!!  We’d like to remind everyone to not obstruct sidewalks 
with their trailer or hitch when parking your camper in between camping trips.  
Also, please do not park on the street for an extended period of time and try not 
to create blind spots – especially at an intersection.  Lastly, please refrain from 
parking your camper in drainage ditches.  Parking in the ditch when it is wet 
causes ruts and other damage which is costly to repair.  It also hinders grass 
cutting and ditch maintenance. 

 Dogs 
o Please be aware that dogs are not allowed in the Spray Park or the Tennis Court.  

If you have not yet purchased your licence for 2025, please come down to the 
office or send your $20 per dog (along with a description of your dog(s)) to the 
Office as soon as possible.   

 
 

Contact Information 
 
Village of Sedley 
Email:  administrator@villageofsedley.com 
Website:  www.villageofsedley.com 
Phone:  306- 885-2133 
Administrator – Laura M. Ward 
Office Hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 9 am to 4 pm 


